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Boone Police investigators spent Monday pouring over evidence in the rape of a 21-year old
ASU Student, an incident from the early morning hours of Sunday. Investigators say the woman
was pulled from King Street across from Earth Fare into a dark area. The attack was between
two apartment buildings,      but residents I talked to said they heard nothing, but said the area
there is extremely dark. ASU issued a bulletin about the incident, and both ASU and Boone
Police are hoping for increased caution, especially for female students walking at night. Police
are asking for anyone with information to call police or High Country Crimestoppers at
828-268-6959.
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